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Purpose 

The purpose of this bulletin is to notify customers of the obsolescence of the Semi-Integrated Electronics 

(SIE) to Fully Integrated Electronics (FIE) conversion kit, effective immediately. This kit was used to 

convert older model compressors using semi-integrated electronics to the fully integrated electronics 

design used today. 

 

As the population of older models requiring this conversion is declining, this kit is no longer needed to 

support legacy models using the SIE design. 

 

Affected Components 

The conversion kits to be obsolete are listed in the table below. 

 

 

Part 

Number 

Description 

100514 KIT - CONVERSION-SIE TO THE CURRENT ELECTRONICS 

(400V) BACK PASSAGE CASTING 

100515 KIT - CONVERSION-SIE TO THE CURRENT ELECTRONICS 

(400V) DOUBLE PASSAGE 

100516 KIT-CONVERSION-SIE TO THE CURRENT ELECTRONICS 

(460V) BACK PASSAGE CASTING 

100517 KIT-CONVERSION-SIE TO THE CURRENT ELECTRONICS 

(460V) DOUBLE PASSAGE CASTING 

 

 

Need Assistance  

For more information please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 

turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com or eu.support@danfoss.com for inquiries within Europe.  
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